
From: Tisdale, Matthew
Sent: 1/9/2012 1:57:24 PM

Redacted (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= Reda i
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Sepideh Khosrowjah (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Lunch: Brian Cherry and Matt Tisdale 

Brian,

It would be great to get together for lunch. I understand that you'll meet Sepideh for lunch 
either February 15 or 22. Those dates work fine for me. Why don't we combine for one big 
lunch? The more the merrier?

Best,

Matthew

RedactedOn Jan 4, 2012, at 1:57 PM, wrote:

Hi Matt - Happy New Year! Brian would like to set up a lunch with you. No 
particular subject, just general discussion. He can come over there, nowhere 
fancy.

Here are some available dates. Please let me know which date works for you.

January 23, 26, 30, 31 
February 2, 3 
Week of February 14 
Week of February 21 
Week of February 27

Thank you.

Redacted
Executive Assistant to Brian Cherry 
Vice President Regulation and Rates
Redacted
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